
 

 

To Current or Prospective Members, 

 

 First, I would like to Thank You for visiting our new redesigned site, whether you are a current 
member or just interested in our association and checking us out.  We have made a few minor changes 
to our online appearance and our overall “marketing” to be able to communicate information to 
members and we are excited about seeing these changes in action.  If you are just visiting this site for 
the first time, this is just a little bit about who we are. 

EVT’s (Emergency Vehicle Technicians) are the behind-the-scenes people who are charged with 
the never ending challenge of keeping Fire, EMS, Police, ARFF, and any other emergency vehicle in an 
operational, safe condition, and ready to respond in a moment’s notice to any emergency that it is 
tasked with.  Firefighters, Police Officers, Paramedics and EMT’s rely on the expertise of the EVT to be 
able to serve the citizens of their community, mitigate any emergency they are called to, and to return 
safely to their stations and ultimately to their homes and families. 

We are an association that is owned and operated by its members, and we organize and host 
quarterly meetings, training opportunities, and special EVT testing opportunities all over the State of 
Texas.  The ultimate goals of TAEVT is to support and promote Emergency Vehicle Technicians through 
continuing education opportunities, additional testing opportunities, and peer networking.  Training 
opportunities are coordinated based upon feedback from members of TAEVT and demand for specific 
topics.  This means, if you are a member and you are needing training on a specific issue, please contact 
any board member or myself, and drop us a line.  We will do our best.  

If you are interested in becoming part of our organization, please take a minute to fill out the 
application located on our site.  We welcome the addition of any new members. If you have any 
questions about membership, training, or anything else, please contact me or any board member listed 
in the “Get Involved” tab on our website.  We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Ray Owens 

President, TAEVT 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


